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Sent via Email Citymanager@cityofkeywest-fl.gov and regular U.S. Mail.
March 17, 2022

Patti McLauchlin, City Manager
City of Key West

1300 White Street

Key West, FL 33040

RE: Ratification of the City of Key West & PBA
2020-2023 Collective Bargaining Agreement.

Dear Ms. McLauchlin:
Please be advised that on March 16, 2022, the bargaining unit ratified the 2020-2023 Collective

Bargaining Agreement between the City of Key West and the Dade County Police Benevolent
Association, Inc.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (305) 593-0044.

Sincerely,

Andrew M. Axelra
General Counsel

AMA:mp

cc: Via Email Only
Samantha Farist, HR Director
Shawn D. Smith, City Attorney
Cheri Smith, City Clerk
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